Agada 16i).

Milly Southworth

COUNCIL 19/09/24

From:

Lisa Grigg (Communities Support Assistant) <Lisa.Grigg@cornwall.gov.uk>

Sent:

10 September 2024 15:53

Subject:

Community Area Partnership online survey

Information Classification: CONTROLLED

TO: South East Cornwall Community Area Partnership

Dear councillors and colleagues,

## Community Area Partnerships (CAP) Online Survey 2024

The 12 Community Area Partnerships are now a full year into their role of bringing local organisations and people together to tackle the issues that matter to their communities. We are inviting all CAP representatives and regular participants to give us their views on the CAPs, by completing a short online survey. The link to the survey is here: <a href="https://letstalk.cornwall.gov.uk/embeds/projects/20780/survey-tools/39602">https://letstalk.cornwall.gov.uk/embeds/projects/20780/survey-tools/39602</a>

The survey will help assess how well the CAPs are operating and identify potential improvements. It will complement the discussions held at each AGM on this subject. We will report back on the results to CAPs and the CAP Chairs & Vice-Chairs Liaison Group.

The survey will be open until 31 October 2024. Thank you.

## **Localism Team**

localism@cornwall.gov.uk

## Lisa Grigg | Communities Support Assistant

Cornwall Council | Resilient Communities | Neighbourhoods Directorate <a href="mailto:lisa.grigg@cornwall.gov.uk">lisa.grigg@cornwall.gov.uk</a> | Tel: 01872 322222 and say my name Localism, Cornwall Council, New County Hall, Treyew Road, Truro, TR1 3AY <a href="https://www.cornwall.gov.uk">www.cornwall.gov.uk</a> | 'Onen hag oll'

This e-mail and attachments are intended for above named only and may be confidential. If they have come to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone; please e-mail us immediately at enquiries@cornwall.gov.uk. Please note that this e-mail may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with the relevant legislation and may need to be disclosed under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information Regulations 2004. Security Warning: It is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that this e-mail and any attachments are virus free. The Authority will not accept liability for any damage caused by a virus.